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The Board of School Trustees of the Evansville Vanderburgh School Corporation will meet for 

the regularly scheduled Board meeting Monday, August 7, 2023 at 5:30 PM in the Board Room of the 

EVSC Administration Building located at 951 Walnut Street, Evansville, IN. Board meetings can also 

be observed by tuning to EVSC’s radio station, 90.7 WPSR or live streamed online at 

https://www.wpsrhd.com/.  

 

Prior to the regularly scheduled Board meeting, three members of the Board, along with district 

administrators, will hold a Town Hall beginning at 5:00 PM. This Town Hall is for Vanderburgh County 

residents to speak directly with Board members in attendance about issues involving EVSC schools. The 

Town Hall will be held in the Technology and Innovation Center located at 951 Walnut Street, 

Evansville, IN. Members of the public who would like to attend the Town Hall should register by 

completing the Town Hall Registration Form located on our website at district.evscschools.com.  
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